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In class this week… 

Year 3 have learnt the story of the good 

Samaritan. He helped by giving the man 

water, clothes and he took him to a safe 

place. The moral of the story is to be kind 

to others. We then thought about ways that 

we can be kind to others.  

In Year 4, they have been thinking about 

friendship and honesty.  

In Year 5, they have continued their topic of 

Other Faiths and they have looked at the 

similarities between our faith and Judaism. 

We both believe in God, but we worship 

Him in different ways.  

Prayer of the Week 

Heavenly Father,  

Thank you for the four 

Gospels and the beautiful 

truth that Jesus is the 

Messiah.  

Please continue to guide me 

and show me how I can live 

by the Gospel values.  

Amen. 

12th Sunday in Ordinary Time - Sunday 25th June 2023 

This week’s editors are Florence, Olivia and Kobe.   

We hope you enjoyed our newsletter. From the GIFT Team:  

Learning and growing together through prayer, belief and love. 

Sunday’s Gospel Reflection 

“What I say to you in the darkness, speak in the light.”            

Matthew 10:26-33  

 After celebrating various feasts over the past few weeks, we have 

returned to the Sundays of Ordinary Time and our Liturgical colour is 

green, the colour of hope. It is during these Sundays of the year that we 

journey with Christ, listening to Him as he travels around preaching and 

teaching the people. It is in the ordinariness of our daily lives that we seek 

to follow Christ in the way he asks of each one of us. Although the 

Gospels were written many centuries ago, they are still relevant to us and 

speak to us now in 2023. This year we are reading from the Gospel of 

Matthew.  


